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AfriWon Renaissance has a new Chair, a young vibrant 
family physician, Dr Kwame Ayisi-Boateng. He has taken 
over from Dr. Joy Mugambi at the just concluded WONCA 
Seoul World Conference. Dr Ayisi-Boeteng’s term will run 
from November 2018 to November 2020. He is from 
Ghana and served AfriWon Renaissance as secretary in 
the previous term. In the next newsletter, he will share his 
agenda and unveil his new executive committee.  
 
AfriWon welcomes you all to Uganda for two young 
doctors’ events. We do welcome all very young family 
doctors as well as those who are young at heart. Your 
inputs to the two sessions will be greatly valued.  

 2
nd

 Preconference Exchange theme; “Palliative 
Care and Patient-Centered Care”. This will be in 
the form of a trip to a Hospice in Kampala on the 
5

th
 June 2019. 

 3
rd

 Preconference theme; “Mentoring the Young 
Family Physician – a leader in Primary 
Healthcare” on the 5

th
 June 2019 at 9am. The 

day’s activities will be crowned with a networking 
social event in the lovely city of Kampala. Come ready to enjoy. Look out for updates in our 
various social media platforms. For more information on the conference, visit the website 
http://www.woncaafrica2019.com/ Call for abstracts and workshops is on till December 31

st
 

2018. 
 
We can be contacted through our social media accounts as follows: 

 Telegram: https://t.me/joinchat/D_MXKT72jH_Jf09YkE7mYQ   

 Twitter: @theRealAfriWon 

 Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/afriwon 

 Email: afriwon@wonca.net ; afriwon@gmail.com. 
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